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Extension and Dollar-Limit Increase to the Term Contract for Heavy-Duty Automotive Body Repair
Services for the Fleet Services Department (Citywide)

Extending this contract is necessary to allow time to rebid the contract or look for a cooperative
contract to meet the City’s needs going forward.  Additionally, the City currently has a heavy-duty
Parks dump truck and a Solid Waste refuse truck that require significant body repair services
estimated at $55,000.

The Fleet Services Department and Purchasing recommend extending the contract through April 6,
2020; and increasing the dollar-limit by $150,000 with Rush Truck Center - Phoenix,  Vanguard Truck
Center, Freightliner of Arizona, and MAACO Collision Repair (a Mesa business); from $100,000 to
$250,000 through the contract extension, based on estimated requirements.
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